
OTC Impact Statement on CS for SB 859 

 
From: Christy Caesar  

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 10:41 AM 
To: Joe Gappa 

Subject: 1104 Apportionment Schools 

  

Joe, 

  

Application of the current school apportionment percentage of 36.2% 

to the FY 18 estimated motor vehicle collections of $672,323,871
[1]

 

results in projected revenues of $243,381,241 for FY 18. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Christy 

  

  

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
[1] Oklahoma Tax Commission – Revenue Forecast for FY 18 issued February 16, 2017. 
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